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We are looking for solicitors to register their interest and take part in

testing the new Higher Rights of Audience assessment. The University of

Law are carrying out the pilot and testing programme in early May 2025,

ahead of the assessment's delivery in October 2025.

This will provide a unique opportunity for those who may be considering

taking their Higher Rights of Audience assessments to attempt 'mock'

assessments before making any further commitments. 

The university would like to hear from solicitors who have not taken their

Higher Rights of Audience assessments, but who have either taken done

training or are familiar with the content of the course. 

Taking part in the pilot and testing programme will be free of charge. Any

interested members of the profession should contact us

[https://referral.sra.org.uk/contactus] by Friday 11 April.
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